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“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Mr. Steven A. Nash, President and CEO, Wins National Award 

Mr. Steven A. Nash, President and CEO of Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation in Washington, D.C., 
has been selected to receive the 2016 Dr. Herbert Shore Outstanding Mentor Award from 
LeadingAge, a national association representing 6,000 nonprofit aging services and organizations 
throughout the United States. 
 
The award honors Mr. Nash for his dedication, commitment and passion for mentoring others in the 
aging services field. Through his mentorship, Mr. Nash’s mentees have become successful leaders 
and advocates for older adults and have expressed appreciation for his guidance, inspiration, insight 
and leadership that have allowed them to grow personally and professionally.  
 
LeadingAge applauds Mr. Nash for enabling those that he has mentored to work and grow in various 
leadership roles at Stoddard, as well as volunteer leadership roles in our field. We join these 
individuals in recognizing him as an outstanding mentor -- a true gift to his organization and our field. 
 
Mr. Nash accepts the award at the LeadingAge National Conference, which takes place during 
October 30 - November 2, 2016 in Indianapolis, Indiana. 



 

 

 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

I. Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

Employee Highlights 

STODDARD’S WEBSITES 

www.stoddardbaptistfoundation.org    
 

 www.stoddardbaptisthome.org     www.stoddardbaptistglobal.org     

Mr. Dennis Olaniyi, RN, Director of Nursing, participated in the 
recent NADONA Conference. NADONA is the National Association 
of Nursing Administration and Mr. Olaniyi is the current president of 
the D.C. Chapter. 

Staff members gather to applaud and 
celebrate CECA Award Recipients. 

LeadingAge Staff Members visted Stoddard 
Baptist Nursing Home on October 11th. 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

IV. Sharing success of programs with our communities in order to encourage confidence  

in sustaining repetitive support, growth and utilization of services 

Certified Nursing Assistants 
Full and Part Time Positions 

 
Great Benefits, Which Include:  

FLEXIBLE SHIFTS and 10 PAID HOLIDAYS 
 

 

CURRENTLY  

RECRUITING 

For more information, call: (202) 541-6137   
Email: rmadison@wcasdc.org or csanders@wcasdc.org 

Visit: www.stoddardbaptistglobal.org 

~  OPEN HOUSE IS EVERY WEDNESDAY  ~ 



“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

III. Building strong finances through efficient practice, adequate reserves and fundraising 

“Swing for the Elders” Golf  Tournament continued 

To make a donation, please visit:  
www.stoddardbaptisthome.com/donate.php 

Designation Numbers:  

9672 & 9673 

Designation Number:  

94544/74410 

Stoddard Staff: S. Nash, Pres./CEO, B. Shaw, Volunteer 

and J. McCall, H.R. Coordinator 

Mrs. M. Liggins, SBNH Resident 

L. McRae, 

Purchasing Officer, SBNH & SBGC 

N. Kramer, Allied Pharmaceutical Services, Platinum Sponsor 

and R. Johnson, Administrator, SBNH 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

I. Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

Delmarva Award Recipients 

Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home and Stoddard Baptist Global Care received the Delmarva Award. Every 
year, Delmarva Foundation recognizes Maryland and District of Columbia hospitals for exceptional 
organizational commitment to and leadership in improving patient care. 

Ms. Cheryl Palmer, RN, Director of 
CQI, receives the Delmarva Award 

on behalf of Stoddard Baptist 
Nursing Home. 

 .  

 

 

http://www.stoddardbaptisthome.com/donate.php


SBNH CECA Award Winners - June, July, August 2016 

June - Chauncey Primm, CNA 

August - Solomon Ihejerika, CNA 

The CECA Foundation was established to celebrate caregiver excellence, and promote quality patient care by 
providing healthcare institutions with the funding, tools and best practices to recognize their outstanding 
caregivers. Stoddard is honored to have the CECA Foundation as a partner in our mission. 

July - Lutricia Lewis-Quarles,  

Geriatric Cosmetologist 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

September - Fatmata Jalloh, LPN 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

III. Building strong finances through efficient practice, adequate reserves and fundraising 

Stoddard’s 11th Annual “Swing for the Elders” Golf  Tournament 

On a warm and sunny morning of Monday, September 12, 2016, Stoddard welcomed 80 golfers for their 
11th Annual "Swing for the Elders" Charity Golf Tournament at the Argyle Country Club in Silver 
Spring, Maryland. 
 
For the past 11 years, Stoddard has been blessed to have overwhelming support from corporate sponsors, 
such as Allied Pharmaceuticals, EMS, ESSI and Bay City Pest Management, as well as civic and faith-based 
institutions, such as Vermont Avenue Baptist Church and a host of families and individuals who believe in 
Stoddard's noteworthy cause of caring for our elders.   
 
As a critical fundraiser for Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation, Inc., "Swing for the Elders" aides in providing 
funding for Stoddard's vital programs, such as Resident Care and Medical Assistance.  This year’s 
tournament has raised over $50,000 to benefit those very important programs.  
 
Golfers experienced quite a bit of surprises, from Arnold Palmers on Hole #11 to specialty Tee Signs 
recognizing a few of Stoddard's residents, also known as our "stars". 
 
After a great game of golf, the golfers retreated to the Awards Ceremony Luncheon where additional guests 
joined them, including Stoddard Residents, members of the Board of Directors, community members and our 
corporate sponsors who dined on a delicious meal.  A warm spirit of fellowship was present and special 
highlights of "Swing for the Elders" as well as a listing of sponsors can be seen on our special photo website: 
https://sbhf11thswingfortheelders.shutterfly.com/. 

Golfers: W. Johnson, M. Massey, T. Picott and 

Dr. L. M. Miles, Executive Medical Director, SBNH 

https://sbhf11thswingfortheelders.shutterfly.com/


Resident Social Events 

Arts and Crafts at SBNH Birthday and Gospel Concert Celebration at SBNH  

Motown Review Dance at SBNH  SBGC Ladies Club Cook-in 

Deal or No Deal (Game Show Fun) at SBGC The Blue Cluster Art Project at SBGC 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

SBGC CECA Award Winners - June July and August 2016 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

July - Osariemen Onwuka, RN, Charge Nurse August- Gail Hart, Nursing Administrative Assistant 

June - Tony Obamogie, Assistant Resident Care Manager 

September - Michael Jackson, Housekeeper II 



HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST NURSING HOME 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

Staff and residents enjoy harvesting vegetables from our patio garden. Our resident vegetable garden is 
through a partnership with "Everybody Grows." 

Stoddard’s Nursing Staff participated and provided free health screenings at  

Gospel Faith Mission International in July 2016.    

HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST GLOBAL CARE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

 

Celebration of Our Certified Nursing Assistants 


